
 

 

 

 

At The Willows, our whole school community always demonstrate Safe, Respectful and 

Responsible behaviour. As we welcomed back our youngest learners to our school, it was 

wonderful to see how they settled back into school with the support of their families and 

teachers.  

 

Please find here The Willows State School - Safe and Back to School Social 

Story, written to support our students returning to school over the coming 

weeks. Click on the book to view the story. 

 

 

We are Bucket Fillers 

 

We support our students in learning ways to interact positively in a variety of situations. 

This fortnight we have been discussing what it means to ‘fill each other’s buckets’ – 

through a smile, a kind word or helping each other. Everyone feeling valued and supported 

greatly improves student morale and learning. 

Our students, both learning at home and at school, have created posters and made signs 

about Bucket Filling. Students have also been role-playing and having discussions about 

what they can do to fill people’s buckets, how they can help others and how they feel 

when they are Bucket Fillers. 

 

 

 

 

  

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

PBL

Fortnightly 
Focus

http://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fthewillowsss.schoolzineplus.com%2F_r%2FXoWOW%2F5eb4c02d801c9%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3ZlCD4QLph0g2rXb4SiJalnZ1wXxvaA89D91IoUU7J98adFIJrYZ5Ma0&h=AT1hjUnkJML6Pyaq2coV61a3N5ZXN3jtYY1s7itcPIXq5GOlEGmRZPivvQRFs9BNIRD5AYfCRx14iR1ZgkTDnFtLukaN2lnL3Er78BLR5LDU3-04eN8v2VhltRuVmt_VHQ


 


